
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mullen 
Memorial Baptist Church 

All In: The Family of God 

Sermon Series 
 
A family may be the most important connection we have in our lives. 

The love, support, and guidance of a family can get us through the most 

difficult times, and shape who we become. The importance of this family 

connection is displayed through the relationship of God the Father and 

God the Son. The unity of this relationship provides the opportunity for 

the relationship between God and humanity to be restored. As a witness 

to this restored relationship, Christians are referred to as “children of God 

(John 1)” and “the household of God (Ephesians 2).” The sermon series 

“All In: The Family of God” will focus on Biblical examples of how the 

role of the family extends beyond our biological connections and the 

impact that a church family can have on our lives and the world we are 

called to serve. 

 
August 18th - The Household of God 

August 25th - Children of God 

September 8th - Come to the Table 

September 15th - From Generation to Generation 

September 22nd - Family Feud 

September 29th - Taking A Stand 

October 6th - Come to the Table, Part 2 

October 13th - Equipping the Next Generation 

October 27th - Heirs with Christ   
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Church 
Meetings 

• Sunday Evenings in Aug. 

Vespers Service @ 

6:00pm 

 

• Aug. 6 BoCE Meeting 

    @5:00pm 

 

• Aug. 15 Homebuilder’s 

Meeting @ 12:00pm 

 

• Aug. 27 Deacon’s 

Meeting @ 4:00pm 
 

• Aug. 28 Choir Practice 

Resumes @5:45pm 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grandparent’s Day Service and Breakfast 

Sunday, September 8, 2019:   

GRANDparent’s Day Breakfast and Worship 

 

Fall Festival  
Sunday, October 27, 2019 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

• Soups/Sandwiches/Desserts 

• Dessert Contest 

• Games/Activities 

• Fire Pit/S’mores 

• Trunk or Treat 

• Trunk Decoration Contest 

 

Christmas Family Movie Night  

Saturday, December 7, 2019 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

• Family Movie 

• Pizza 

• Popcorn 

• Drinks 

 

Family of Faith Breakfast  
Sunday, December 15, 2019 9:30am 

Asking for Donations for Food Items 

 

Children’s Christmas Program  
Sunday, December 15, 2019 10:45am 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Belpre Area Ministries 

MMBC works BAM on Sept. 9,11 & 13th ;  

Nov. 18, 20 & 22nd. 

 

There will be a training in Sept. for the office 

position doing the paperwork. 

 
 

 
 

MMBC is hosting the  
Marietta Baptist Association 

Fall Rally 
 

Nov 3 
 

Keynote Speaker 
 

Seth Fallon 



 

 

The Board of Deacons of Mullen Memorial Baptist 

Church continues to watch over the congregation of 

our Church and to follow up with those who are sick 

and distressed.  Our board continually prays for the 

concerns of our members and non-members alike. 

The following are members of your Deacon Board: 

Jim Hensley, John Lorentz, Bob Hadfield, Joe 

Lowers, Bruce Hardman, Mike Lorentz and Pastor 

Seth Fallon.         

The Deacons continue to accept donations to our 

Deacon’s Fund from the church members in order to 

provide relief to our members in times of need.  

These donations are typically received on the first 

Sunday of every month through the envelopes placed 

in the pews.  Our church family also provides 

support to The Belpre Area Ministries, both through 

monetary and physical support. 

 

The Board continues to support and advise our 

Pastor and his family. 

 

Pastor Seth is currently working with local Police 

Departments trying to get a Chaplaincy Program 

established in other communities.  He also works 

with the Belpre Fire Department, providing spiritual 

guidance.  The Board feels these are excellent 

programs and fit with our vision to provide a service 

to our community. 

 

Since the last Business Meeting of Mullen Memorial 

Baptist Church, Pastor Seth has accepted a position 

as The Dean of Academic Programs with the Ohio 

Baptist Association.  Pastor was open with the Board 

from the onset of his decision to apply for this 

position and stressed that both he and the Ohio 

Baptist Association would not allow this new 

position to interfere with his duties as Pastor of 

Mullen Memorial Baptist Church.  The Board of 

Deacons met with him several times with regards to 

his new position and completely supported him in his 

decision.  A letter explaining his acceptance of this 

new position was sent to Church members soon after 

his appointment.  Pastor Seth’s primary 

responsibility in this position is to provide leadership 

training to other Pastors and Lay Persons, alike, 

throughout the state. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with our Church Constitution, 

members of the Board of Christian Education and 

Teachers for various programs must be voted on in 

August.  Next month, after our morning Church 

Service, we will have a short business meeting in 

order to vote on these members. 

 

The Pastor has discussed with the Board, the 

possibility of starting a new program called “Come 

to the Table” on Sunday evenings, possibly 

beginning in September and continuing through 

October.  More information, regarding this 

program, will be forthcoming. 

 

We are excited that the Fall Rally of the Ohio 

Baptist Association will be held at Mullen 

Memorial Baptist Church on Sunday evening, 

November 3rd. 

 

Each of the members of the Board of Deacon 

requests that you remember each of us in your 

prayers so that we can continue to provide service 

to our Church family and our community alike.  

We are thankful for the support provided by the 

congregation and ask that you continue to bring to 

us any and all concerns for which we may provide 

assistance. 

 

We also ask that you continue to remember in your 

prayers, our Pastor and his family.  They have all 

demonstrated, time and time again, that they are all 

Servants of God and Our Lord and Savior, Jesus 

Christ. 

 

In His service, 

 

Bob Hadfield 

Secretary 

 

 

The Board of Deacons 



 

 

 

SERVICES: 

 

SUNDAY: 

9:30am Sunday School 

10:45am Worship Service 

6:00am   Evening Service 

 

 

WEDNESDAY: 

4:00pm Bible Study  

 

You can now access sermon videos, sermon notes and 

weekly devotionals on our website.  www.mmbcabc.org   

Click the “Go Deeper” button on the front of the webpage 

then click the option you would like to view. 

 

 pastorseth@mmbcabc.org 

Find us on the web at www.mmbcabc.org 

 

 
 

Deacon of the Month: John Lorentz 740-423-4450 
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